
From: Ga-Hao Chan  

Sent: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 3:49 PM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Two highrises proposed near Leslie and Elgin Mills in Richmond Hill 

Hi, 

My name is Ga-Hao and I am a resident on Bawden Drive. I am writing in regards to the 
two highrises proposed near Leslie and Elgin Mills. I think most people will agree that 
housing has become unaffordable and out of reach for many individuals and families in 
the area. Therefore I am an advocate for building the two highrises in the area in order 
to increase the supply of available housing units.  

However, I do want to emphasize that with the increase in population density due to the 
high rises we will need additional public amenities such as parks and playgrounds in the 
area. Additionally, re-configuring John Birchall Road to reduce traffic congestion and car 
pollution from the high rises should be considered with the public. Thank you for your 
time. 

Regards, 

Ga-Hao 
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